
August 5, 1992

To Whom It May Concern:

Robert Youngs was our contractor in the summer of 1990.  We had a 380 square foot Family
Room Addition constructed.

Bob only hired competent, professional subcontractors.

The project was on time and on budget.  The finished product was excellent.  We are very happy
with the results.

We would recommend Bob’s remodel work to anyone.

Sincerely,

R. & J. B.

Civil Engineer/ Homemaker

Homeowners

Rohnert Park, CA
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